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for college classroom con-

struction.
Morse said the "bricks and

mortar" bill will probably be
taken up by the Senate later
this week.

support expected for other
education legislation.

Waiting on the Senate cal-
endar is another big bill for
higher education. It provides
$1.5 billion in loans and grants

IFC Rush Committee
Plans Year's Activities

measure was merely a "first
installment" of the adminis-
tration plans. It would pro-
vide funds for a five-pa- rt pro-
gram of grants to states for
vocational training over the
next five years.

It is aimed at combating
the school dropout problem
and youth unemployment.

The three part bill hurdled
the Senate after two days of
debate. It goes now to a
H o u s conference
committee where a comprom-
ise version will be worked
out.

The Senate passed the bill
after rejecting, 54 to 35, a civ-
il rights amendment by Sen.

One of few getting marriage's new bonus . . .

No Rush To The Altar
Lincoln Marriages Not Higher
After Kennedy's Draft Decree

he's beating draft,

This deficit occurrs because
every year about one third
of the Armed Forces are re- -

placed by enlistments and
draftees.

However in three years
there are more vacancies than
are filled by
and draftees, thus the quotas
have to be raised.

tive Service in Nebraska, ex-
plained the new order.

First be made it very clear
that ft is not "President Ken-
nedy's law," bit a decree.
He also stated that the de-

cree did not exempt mar-
ried, men; it just moved them

Jimmy Dorsey Group To Play
For Homecoming Night Dance

By JERRY HOFFERBER
Junior Staff Writer

Men are still not willing to
plunge into the institution of
marriage en masse even
though President Kennedy
has recently issued an execu
tive decree declaring that
married men will be taken
as last choice for the draft.

According to Lancaster
County Court, marriages have
not been skyrocketing after
the order was announced.
There have been, bow-eve- r,

more marriages this
year than last, Men are still
more willing to risk the
chance 'of being drafted than
their freedom.

Mrs. Fern Brown, who
teaches a marriage course
here at the University, ex-

pressed her faith in human-
ity in that she thought young
men would not run out and
get married just to beat the
draft

Colonel Drath, who is Dep--
uty State Director of Selec-- 1

Jacob K. Javits, It
would have authorized con-structi-

of
schools for children of

federal employees who live
away from government in-

stallations.

to!On Tuesday, an attempt
slash $805 million from the
bill by Sen. Barry Goldwaten

was soundly
thrashed, 52-2- 3.

Goldwater said he was only
trying to hold the administra- -

tion to what he termed prom;
l s e s ot curtailing leaerai
spendings to offset the pro-
posed cut in income taxes.

In an interview with CPS,
Sen. Morse said the vote was
a good indication of bipartisan

second trombone in this musi-
cal aggregation, which in two
years established musical tra
dition for an entire generation.

Finally, Tommy and Jimmy
decided to go their individual
ways, and two new orchestras
emerged. Tommy's orchestra
was the large dance band to
play theatres as the featured
attraction, and daring the late
1339's be established box-offic- e

records which stand to
this day in many booses. Tom-
my was responsible for the
first success of many top vo-

calists, including Frank Sina-
tra, Dick Haynes, Jo Stafford
and Connie Haines. Jimmy,
on the other hand, emphasized
a sweeter style w hich brought
inch tones as Amapola, Green
Eves, and B e s a m e Mocho
into the class of standards,
and was responsible for each
stars as Helen O'ConeU, and
BobEberie.

For nearly 17 years, the
Dorsey brothers carried on a
friendly feud, which ended at
the Hollywood Palladium
when Tommy and Jimmy
joined forces again.

After Tommy's death the
orchestra adopted Jimmy's
name and Lee casue. jit.
Trumpet" became musscal '

conductor anri foaturd
trumpeter for the group. I

Senate this week streamlined

several crippling amend-
ments to give impressive bi
partisan approval by a mar
gin of 804 of a three-pa- rt aid
to education package.

The four Senators voting
against the bill were Republi
cans Bourse Htckeniooper,
Iowa, Roman Hruska, Neb-- ,

and John J. Williams, DeL,
and Democrat Strom Thur-
mond. S.C. Senator Hruska
could not be reached for com
ment

The roll call vote cleared
legislation providing:

Extension for three years
of the National Defense Edu
cation Act (NDEA), which ex
pires next June 30. It will in
crease college student loan
funds by $35 million over the
present quota of $95 million
during the first year.

Three more years for the
impacted areas aid program.
It provides about $300 million
a year in grants to local
school districts with enroll-
ments swollen by children of
government workers.

A vast expansion of feder--

al outlays for vocational
schools.

Chairman Wayne Morse,
of the Senate educa-

tion subcommittee said the
$1.4 b i 1 1 i v ocational aid

Tassel or Corncob. The price
is $350 per couple.

Jimmy Dorsey't band has
been famous for decades. The
group first started with both
Tommy and Jimmy forming
in 1S32 the Dorsey Novelty
Band which played locally in
and around their hometown of
Shenandoah, Pa.

Then, for nearly ten years,
they performed as top instru-
mental soloists for the leading
orchestras of the period.

In 1334 they organized their
own orchestra. Bob Crosby
was their vocalist, Ray Mc-Kinl-

played the drums and
the late Glens Miller played

CoundlNames
Associates

The Student Council an-

nounces the selection of 55
Council Associates from the
122 students who were inter
viewed by the Associates Com-
mittee last week.

The new associates are to
attend the Student Council
meeting this afternoon at 4
p.m. in the Nebraska Union.
Those selected are: Lynda
Alles, Marvin Almy, Jeenne
Anderson, Keuy Baker, Rich-
ard Beck, Shirley BraJDey.
Robert Burkland, Marilyn Cal--
len.

Steve Carter, Sandra Chap-
man, Bill Coufal, Don Ray
Cruise, Jim E n s z, Diana
Focht, Ian Forsyth, Sharon
Giddings.

Kathy Glynn, Sue Graham,
Bin Gotfredson, Becky Haas,
Wendy HalL Pam Hedgecock,
Mark Hogg, Connie HolmstedL

Pam Homer, Harriet Hunk-
er, Kay Johnson, Janet Joynt,
Xelda Keller, John Kenagy,
Jim O'Kief, Mike Kirkman.

Dick Korre, Sue Leonard,
John Luckasen, Wayne Luns-for-d,

Rebecca Marshall. Joan
McClymont, James McShane,
Rick Nau.

Velta Niemanis, Bob Peter-
son, Gary Pettit Don Pont
Jay Pokomy, Jack! Piley,
Chary! Rudat, Rath Snyder.

Dennis Stalzer, Joanne
Stohlman, Sandra Stork, Andy
Taube, Dennis TrippeL Rodney
Tuenge, Karen Westerberg.

Recital Features
Faculty Members

Richard Grace, vocalist and
Dennis Schneider, trumpeter
were featured in the Faculty
Recital, last night in the Ne

Past Ambassador To US.
To Address Meeting Here

Dieting typical fraternity ac-

tivities. The committee will
then use the film with panel
discussions and lectures at an
informal IFC coffee hour for
Parents Day, Nov. 9.

establishing a permanent
lecture-tou-r program whereby
the rush committee will spon-
sor trips to different Nebraska
high schools to speak at as-

semblies, PTA meetings, etc.

selling more advertising
for the rush book to enable
the committee to present a
more attractive rush book and
to increase funds for expan
sion and improvement of the
parent' rush pamphlet

Said Schwenke, "AH of thesa
objectives are of such a na-

ture that expansion and im
provement will always be
necessary. The rush commit
tee can be of significant help
to the fraternity system at
Nebraska and a great asset
to the IFC if we achieve these
goals. Our immediate purpose
is the attraction of a larger
number of high quality men
to the fraternity system at
Nebraska. Our ultimate pur
pose win always be the better-
ment of the fraternity system
both here and at other uni
versities."

FMA Elects
Future Head

Doyle Hauk has been elect
ed chairman under instruc
tion for the Fraternity Man-

agement Association (FMA)

for this year.
Other members of the com-

mittee are Jerry Delzel, Sig-

ma Alpha Epsilon; Rich Deck-

er, Phi Kappa Psi; Mike Jef--

7. p"hA. V.
rrr..rsjri

Vondrak. Phi Delta Theta;
and Jeff Pokorny, Sigma PM
Epsilon.

Chairman of the committee
is Grant Gregory.

The FMA goal for this year
is to include an of the or-

ganized houses on the Uni-

versity campuses and Wes-

ley an campus in the program.
To belp carry out this goal,
the FMA has a meat-buyin- g

project planned. They will
take ten houses and put five
of them on the FMA program
for buying meat and five of
them wfll be off the program.

The results of this test will
then be compared.

hours arc shop talk for units
of time spent solving a prob-
lem.

"You're made of the same
stuff as the stars," Dr. Sbap-
ley told the audience, "and
by knowing the background
of em origin, we ean learn
where we are going." He re-

lated bow a professor and
graduate student at the Uni- -

- Chfcaeo had duoli--

V" etoAitilt1l. mhich
bled on the surface of the
earth shortly after its forma

Using the four compounds
known to be present at that
early date, the researchers
stimulated this mixture with
electric discharges similar to
lightning and found that the
basic component of biologi-
cal life as we know it, the
20 common amino acids, had
developed in the solution.
Thus, he said, it has been
proved life formed in a natur-
al way, without supernatural
influences.

"We're only a little ripple
of the cosmic ocean," said
Dr. Shapley, "but w h a t an
ocean, what a wonderful
ocean."

As a result of interviews
held Sun., Oct. 13, 11 men
were selected to serve on the
IFC rush committee for the
coming year.

Those chosen: BiU Ahl-stra-

and Mike Barton, Phi
Kappa Psi; Bob Carstens,
Sigma Phi Epsilon; Chuck
Clement, Delta Tau Delta;
Lee Marshall and Van Vahler,
Beta Theta Pi; Bruce Wright
Phi Delta Theta; Chuck
Brummund, Beta Sigma Psi;
Dick Levine, Sigma Alpha
Mu; Tom Brandzel, Phi Gam
ma Delta and Bab Cram, Sig-

ma Chi.
According to Tom Schwenke,

IFC rush chairman, the rush
committee will be concerned
with the following primary ob-

jectives during the 1963-6-4

school year:

expanding the open rush
program to reach all inter-
ested and eligible rushees and
to assist the individual fra-
ternity rush chairmen in con-
tacting these men.

setting up a Spring Rush
Week to permit those scholas-ticall- y

ineligible to participate
in the faU rush to have the
opportunity to pledge if they
meet the 5.0 grade require-
ment after the first semester.
This will also include those
men who did not pledge dur-
ing rush week and have the
desire to do so second semes-

ter and those who win have
indicated an interest in fra
ternities by signing up for
open rush.

preparing a rush film de--

Frosh Mart
Held Today

Twenty-thre- e organizations
win be represented at the
Freshman Actmties atari
which win be held today in
the Student Union from 2-- 5

p.m.
Ag freshman may sign up

between 12 p.m. and 3 p.m.
at the Ag Union. Fourteen
organizations will be repre-
sented.

These organizations will
have representatives in their
booths at aH times to answer
questions concerning their ac-

tivities.
The booths win be arranged

alphabetically in the ballroom
at the Student Union and in
the lobby of the Ag Union, and
participating groups win uec--
oraie weir oooins io oraw we
attention of the students.

awarded 16 h o n o r a r y de-

grees and written six books.

He said that as an astron-
omer and scientist, he has de--

voted ms uie io wie assess--

ment of recent scientific liis--
coverics and their relation to
the human race.

The chief concern of Dr.
Sbapley has been to deter
mine the position humans oc- -

copy tn tne ...universe ana we i

r i. I -
PTfrVl Jrr!;rnriKm , we P''of the systems of galaxies as
wiey move rapnuj irwm
the earth. He said there is a

r e a t difference between J

where we think we are, and
where we actually are.

With the aid of slides. Dr.
Shapley pointed out that the
center of our galaxy is 25,000
light years away and our otj
solar system is positioned on

the arms of one of the spiral
spokes which makes up our
circular galaxy.

"It takes lots of 'girl hours'
to make the calculations re-

quired for the determination
of where we are going and
where we've been," said Dr.
Sbapley, explaining that girl

down to the bottom of the
selection list.

Rath said that the first
group to be drafted are the
delinquents, second are the
volunteers, third are the un-

married men under 26, next
are the married men. The
only group that is exempt is
the fathers.

He said there is little chance
of carried men being drafted
unless the draft board runs
out of unmarried men or in
case of an all-o- ut war.

The draft quotas win still
be the same; the order will
not affect any change in size
of calls. He said quotas are
up tills tail Because every
third year there is a deficit
in the Armed Forces.

for Continuing Education.
Dr. Chuong, a public critic

of his daughter's behavior and
of certain South Viet Nam
governmental policies, will
speak at 3:30 p.m. Saturday,
Oct. 19. but his audience will

pay the $330 enrollment fee
which the conference charges
its delegates.

The Midwest Conference on
Asian Affairs was organized
a dorea years o by a group
of mid-Ameri- scholars
and laymen interested ia
keeping up on developments
la the Far East. Its sessions
are epen to anyone who pays
the annual registration fee.

Dr. Robert Sakai, Universi-
ty of Nebraska history profes-
sor and editor of "Studies on
Asia" which publishes select-
ed papers from the con-
ference sessions, said the
meeting win open Friday
morning, Oct. 1$, with a dis-
cussion of U S. high school
and college Asian language
programs and conclude Satur--
J i.l. rv - a .11.uy wiui ut. t,uuongs mm.

Another highlight of the
iwo-oa- y program wiu ce a
luncheon talk Saturday noon
by Lord Michael Lindsay,
veteran scholar of Oriental

The Corncobs announced to
day that the Jimmy Dorsey
Orchestra, under the direction
of Lee Castle, will play at the
Homecoming Dance at Persh
ing Auditorium on Oct 26
from 9 p.m. to 1 a m.

Tickets for the dance go on
sale today at the booth in the
Student Union, at Gold s, at
Miller & Paine, and from any

LEE CASTLE

A I IE DaiaticICCU
$6,700 Goal

The All University Fund
(AUF) has announced a goal
of j,700 for the AUF Student
Drive to be held Nov. 5,

AUF Publicity Chairman Ste-vi- e

Dort said.
The non-prof- it organizations

which will benefit from the
AUF collections will be chos-
en by a Student Poll taken in
the Union starting tomorrow.
Tonight fraternities and soror-
ities will initiate the poll by
casting their votes for their
five favorite charities.

The ten charities the stu-

dents will chose from are:
Holt Adoption Program, Na-
tional Association of Mental
Health, Thomas A. Dooley

Home lar craiaren, au :peecn
St Hearing Clinic, LARC (Lan-
caster Association for Re-

tarded Children) School, Ne-

braska Orthepedic Hospital,
American Cancer Society (Ep-ple- y

Foundation), and the Ne-

braska Heart Association.
The second annual "AUFul

Night", a dance-carniva-l, win
highlight the AUF Drive. At

Dr. Tran Van Chuong, fa-

ther of South Viet Nam's Mrs.
Ngo Dinh Nbu and the man
who resigned bis ambassador-

ship to the United States in

protest last August, is one of 1

ers who will appear on the
program of the Midwest Con-

ference on Asian Affairs this
week at the Nebraska Center

AWS Approves
Hours Extension

fxiended visiting hours for

women's living units to allow

extra time to work on Home-

coming displays have been ap-

proved by the Associated

Women Student (AWS), ac-

cording to Sally Larson, presi-

dent
Closing hours win remain

the same, but the visiting
hours in both men's and worn. . 8

en s uvmg unus trom jwon- -

day, October 21, through
Thursday, October 24, will be
from 12 o'clock coon until 11

p.m.

Tryouts Scheduled

For KK Emcee
Kosmet Klub will hold try-ou- ts

for their Fan Revue
master of ceremonies on

Slwpky's Universe Story Fascinates

Students, Faculty At Af( Convocation

affairs, who win speak on Foundation, American
of Chinese Com- - dalin for the Blind, Cedars

Telling the life story of the
universe, ranging from the
first hydrogen atom to the
future glory of the human
race. Dr. itariow anapiey
h e 1 d the rapt and often- -

amused attention of faculty j

and students alike in the
standing room only Nebraska
Union Auditorium Monday
morning.

Dr. Sbapley, a noted astron-
omer, lecturer and philo-

sopher and former director of
the Harvard CoUege observa-
tory, developed his lecture
along the theme "Galaxies
and Mankind".

The lively lecturer has
made Important contributions
to the measurement of dis-
tance in space by the use of
variable stars as reference
points which pin pointed the
location of or solar system
within the milky way, adding
weight to the theory of the
expanding universe."

Thursday, Oct. 17, at 7 p.m.U .
in 345 student union. .uoncing Lessons
J&JX2L The Ag Union dance com

carnival Mr. AUFul Ugly,

mumsm. Lord Lindsay, an
Englishman, is currently on
the faculty of American Uni-
versity, Washington, D.C.

Ag Union Offers

mittee will sponsor dance
sons again this year, accord
ing to Ag Union manager Jim
Hester.

The lessons, open to stu-
dents and faculty, will be giv
en in the Ag Union auditor
ium on Oct. 9, 18, 23 and 30
from 7 to 8.

Don's School of Dance will
offer the lessons at a charge

'of $1.

should prepare a five minute
monologue appropriate for the
fall show, "Komsc Kapers "
The dale of the show, held an-

nually in Pershing Auditor-

ium, is Nov. 23.

Interested students should
contact Doug Gaeth, tele-
phone 477-191- before 6 p.m.
October 16

Tryouts for Travelers Acts
will be Mi on November 7.

a campus man chosen as the
ugliest at the Carnival, and
the 13 Activities Qecn, a
sophomore girl selected by a
board of interviews, will be
announced.

AUF President Jeanne Tho-
rough said she feels that the
student spirit is running high
on the XU campus and that
she hones this spirit win en

able AUF to go over its goaL

braska Union BaHroom. The author of 450 technical
Grace sang selections by articles on various subjects,

Raven and Finzi, and Schnci- - j Shapley's has touched on top-de- r

presented "Caprice" byjics such as the physiology
Bozza and a sonata by Hinde- - and energy level of ants. Dr.
mith, Sbapley has also been


